
 

Walton Academy for Growth and Change has done it again! With a full house of 32 student 

athletes, we are proud to celebrate 50% (16) of our youth making the honor roll for the 

month of July. What an accomplishment!

 Of the 16 honorees, three of these young men earned straight A’s, which is a testament to 

their commitment to excellence in education.

Also being celebrated are WAGC’s three newest High School graduates, who earned their 

GEDs within the last month. These young men have proven to themselves, their loved ones 

and their peers that hard work and perseverance can pay off.

WAGC student athletes continue to excel and we will continue to celebrate their accomplish-

ments as they strive for excellence. 


